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La Crosse Police are investigating a criminal damage to property complaint at

      

the Oak Grove Cemetery on La Crosse Street. Police say at least 56 headstones  were knocked
over and some of them were damaged. They believe it happened  sometime late Saturday night
August 10th or early morning on Sunday, August  11th. This incident is under investigation and
they don'tt have any  suspects at this time. If anyone has any information they can Crime
Stoppers by calling 784-TIPS,  text at tip to “LAXTIPS”.
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